
New members come
New M1 student Mr. Zhisheng Wu, who had 
not been able to enter Japan due to the 
corona-virus disaster, has made his long-
awaited visit to Japan. After a week of 
quarantine, he has made his debut in research 
activities & lunch-time football.
Postdoctoral researcher Dr. Akiyoshi Yamada 
also became an official member in May. He is 
conducting research in a dual role of theory 
and experiment. Mr. Yamada enjoys mountain 
climbing (see photo). Please let him know if 
you have any mountain climbing events.
We now have nine members for the fiscal year 
2022. Please look forward to the future 
development of our research.


